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Member of Parliament
Dufferin—Caledon

Re: Falun Dafa Day — May 13, 2020
To the Falun Dafa Associatiqn of Canada,

- As the Member of Parliament for Dufferin-Caledon, | would like to warmly congratulate
the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto on the 28" anniversary of Falun Dafa Day. This
is an immensely special day for Canadians who follow this ancient spiritual practice,
founded on the principles of truthfulness, compassion, and tolerance. These are values
proudly shared by all Canadians and enshrined in our democratic institutions.

This particular Falun Dafa Day is especially significant for the Falun Dafa community, as
Canada continues to face the challenge of the COVID-19 pandemic, strong and united.
The health crisis has reminded us of the importance of Falun Dafa’s guiding principles
and how they continue to endure after 28 years, despite considerable adversity.

Please accept my best wishes, as your Association joins millions to celebrate and
reflect on the positive impact Falun Dafa continues to have here in Canada and around
the world. :

Sincerely,:

Kylegwm .
Dufferin-Caledon

Gttawa Constituengy ffice

" Room 209, Justice Building, Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6 229 Broadway, Unit 2, Orangeville, ON L9W 1K4
Tel.: 613-995-7813, Fax.: 613-992-9789 Tel.: 519-941-1832, Fax: 519-941-8660

Kyle.Seebéck@parl. gc.ca



